
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd December 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Information regarding a confirmed case of coronavirus in Whitmore High School 

 
We have been made aware of a positive case of coronavirus, in Year 8, this morning.  We will 
take advice but, in the first instance, we have taken the decision to send home all Year 8 
pupils.  
 
The bus company has been contacted and the buses will arrive within an hour.  If you are a 
parent of a pupil that does not catch the bus, please be prepared for a phone call from the 
school, requesting permission for your child to leave site.  If this is not possible, please make 
arrangements to collect your child from the school as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Innes Robinson 

Head of School 
 


